10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 2 July 1987
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SUBSCRIPTION TELEVISION: REPORT FROM
CONSULTANTS

The Prime Minister has seen the
Home Secretary's minute of 29 June
about the report by consultants on
subscription television and, subject
to the views of colleagues, is content
for it to be published on Thursday,
9 July with a short introductory note
by the Home Office but with no indication
of the Government's own reaction.

I am copying this letter to the
Private Secretaries to the members

of MISC 128 and to Trevor Woolley
(Cabinet Office).
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David Norgrove

William Fittall, Esq.,
Home Office.




DEPARTMENT OF TRADE AND INDUSTRY
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LONDON SWIH OET
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Secretary of State for Trade and Industry

ozz July 1987

The Rt Hon Douglas Hurd MP
Secretary of State for Home Affairs
Home Office

50 Queen Anne's Gate
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SUBSCRIPTION TELEVISION : CSP INTERNATIONAL STUDY

Thank you for copying to me your minute of 29 June to the Prime
Minister. ~

I am content for the Study to be published on 9 July and I hope

that it will be possible to arrange for a presentation by CSP

International for Ministers concerned with the issues it raises
shortly thereafter.

I am copying this letter to members of MISC 128 and to Sir Robert
Armstrong. /

LORD YOUNG OF GRAFFHAM
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